
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject: English Date: 20.11.20 

 

Task/ Expectation: 

 

Hello, 

 

This week has flown by so quickly, I can’t believe it’s the weekend already.  

 

We have been so busy reading more chapters of How to Train your Dragon which has 

supported our learning in SPaG and comprehension We have learned new spellings, possessive 

and personal pronouns, how to use inverted commas in speech and how to make predictions 

about what will happen at the end of the chapter.   

 

Homework this week is linked to our Literacy lessons and I would like the children to read 

their reading book and write a prediction about what they think will happen next.  They can 

present this however they like, either typed or hand written. Whichever way they choose 

presentation is very important!  

 

During maths, this week, we have multiplied and divided by 10 and 100.  

 

In geography we have studied OS maps and created our own, using a key.  We have learned 

about vibration and that sound can travel through a solid and water as well as air in science 

and in history we have researched Anglo Saxon life. We have started to design an Anglo 

Saxon house in D.T. Today we measured and scaled down our designs ready to make them on 

Monday.  If anyone has any straw for the roof please could you bring some in.  

 

Thank you everyone who has helped their child learn their tables and spellings; it really 

makes a huge difference to your child’s learning when you support them at home.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

 
Kind Regards 
Jo Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:  27.11.20 

 
 Thank you for helping your child with their work. 

 Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 

 If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please 
do this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response. 

 Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to 
discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you 
make an appointment. 

 If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by 
another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the 

circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best. 



 


